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July 2016


FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 


“For the last two financial years (2014-15 and 2015-16) please provide data for all individual purchases made on procurement cards under £500. 

“For each transaction, I would like details including: the position of the cardholder (if possible), the amount spent, where it was spent, and what it was spent on.

“If this request exceeds cost limit, please just provide the data for the last financial year (2015-16).”

[bookmark: _GoBack]I have now been able to consider your request, and I can confirm the AGO do not hold the information you have requested. However you may wish to contact the Government Legal Department (GLD) as GLD issue and manage any Government Procurement Cards used by the Attorney General’s Office. 
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